
 
 
Strategic Quality Enhancement Committee  

February 8, 2021 
 
 

The meeting scheduled for Monday, February 8, 2021, was cancelled to provide SQEC members an 
opportunity to prepare for the upcoming SAC Scores event. 
 
The following message comprised the body of the email sent to members Wednesday, February 3, 2021. 
 
 
 

Good Afternoon SQEC Members, 
 
The monthly SQEC Meeting scheduled for Monday, February 8, 2021 has been cancelled. Please take this time to 
prepare for SAC Scores. Attached are some supporting documents with important dates and information.  
 
Thank you,  
Franc Solis  
Dean of Performance Excellence  

 
 
 

Attachments: 
1. SAC Scores Important Dates 
2. Pages from Operational Strategic Planning & Assessment Cycle 2019-2022 Strategic Plan – San 

Antonio College Council Approved October 8, 2019 (Year 2- 2020-2021) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          Minutes submitted by: Misty Guerrero –March 2, 2021  
Minutes reviewed by: Dr. Francisco Solis – March 4, 2021  
Approved by: Committee – March 15, 2021 
 

 


